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3 October 1989 ,5 '
,

i

Mr. Charles MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Branch i
Division of Safeguards and Transportation i
Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards

i;US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

i
Dear Mr. MacDonald: *

We request renewal of our Quality Assurance Approval for *

Radioactive Material Packages, number 0040 issued under
10 CFR Part 71.

As this approval expires on 31 October 1989, we would
greatly appreciate an expeditions review. I have enclosed
the application fee of $150.00 as required.

Please contact me if you require any additional information.

Sincerely,

D& W
| Cathleen M. Roughan

Radiation Safety Officer
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